Dear Mr. Tounget,

We have lived in Austin for almost 30 years now and our family is very concerned about the current city-council redistricting effort. We are not able to make the public meetings, but please know that we very much support the "Final ICRC Draft Map" as shown on the map link now, to wit:

OUR WEST AUSTIN NEIGHBORHOOD STRONGLY SUPPORTS THE FINAL DRAFT MAP IN WHICH DISTRICT 10 EXTENDS TO LADY BIRD LAKE AND MOPAC. We believe the current District 10 groups us with our single family neighborhood communities of interest by including us with other single family neighborhoods in the interior northwest hills area near 360.

Thank you for your consideration.

Colleen & Dr. Brad Theriot